
FAQ n.21611

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Under which circumstances may I re-apply for a one-off notification?

Answer:
A ‘one-off notification’ may be filed only once every 24 months by an operator.

The conditions to be met for a re-application are identical to the ones applicable for
the first ‘one-off notification’ filed with EASA.

Last updated:
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/it/faq/21611
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